NSCA
NATIONAL STRENGTH AND
CONDITIONING ASSOCIATION everyone stronger

2018 June Email Vote
National Strength and Conditioning Association

Members participating in vote: Dr. G. Gregory Haff, NSCA President; Dr. Michael Miller, Vice
President; Dr. Jay Dawes, Secretary-Treasurer; Dr. Brad Schoenfeld; Patrick McHenry, MA; Dr.
Margaret Jones; Dr. Ian Jeffreys; Dr. Joel Cramer; and Kacie Wallace.

Resolution: 2018-06-02-01 — NSCA Foundation Bylaws Amendment

Proposed By: Dr. G. Gregory Haff Vote: Passed unanimously
Seconded By: Dr. Jay Dawes

Adopted Motion: That the Board of Directors approve the NSCA Foundation’s proposed bylaws
amendments, pending legal review.
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